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Board Members for Rotary year 2017-2018 
 

President:  Silvio Gmur     Secretary & Administration:  Ross Waugh 
Community Service: Jenny Thomas    International Service: Samantha Lee & JiJi Lee, Co-Directors,  

Youth Service:  Peter Lulic   Membership & Public Relations:  Jenny Thomas 
Rotary Foundation:  John Taylor   Treasurer:  Doug Garner 

Guest Speakers:  Geoff Pritchard   Vocational Service:  
District Conference & Verification Officer: Denis Booth  Bulletin Editor:  Mal Sharpe  

OUTGOING PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:   

WELCOME TO THIS WEEK’S CHANGEOVER LUNCHEON 
                                        11.45 START TO 2 PM 
 

This week’s meeting will see outgoing president Silvio Gmur hand-
ing over the president’s chain to Ross Waugh. We are honoured 
to have in attendance DGE Susan & John Wakefield, AG Ward & 
Jocelyn Pollard as well as a number of distinguished visitors 
 
Last week’s meeting was a combined club forum and board 
meeting. Community Service Director Jenny Thomas announced 
that funds raised through the Crows Nest Markets will be carried 
over to the new Rotary year in readiness for a significant project. 
 
International Service Directors Jiji and Samantha Lee announced 
the final results of having raised $3000 by selling their farm prod-
ucts at the Crows Nest Markets. This has been further assisted by 
a donation of $1500 from the club’s Benevolent Fund courtesy of 
our club’s trustees. 
The significance of this is that Destiny Rescue Australia will have 
funds to save 3 children from slavery and give them the oppor-
tunity to start a new life and choose their own destiny. Well done 
Jiji and Samantha! 
 
We are all looking forward to this week’s changeover meeting, 

welcoming incoming President Ross Waugh and his team! 

 

 

“For Good Food, Good Fellowship and 
the Opportunity to serve through 

Rotary, we give thanks”.  

 www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/ 

 

http://www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/


Club Meetings & Events 

Date Front Desk & Room Set Up  Attendance  Required from 12:00pm 
  

21st June Peter Lulic and Geoff Pritchard  

28th June NO MEETING  

Date Birthdays Date Anniversaries 

    

5th June Denis Booth 15th June  Robert & Mimi Lau  

Date Speaker Subject 

   

21-June-18 Club Changeover Luncheon   

28-June-18 No Meeting as last Thursday in month   



Humour by Geoff Pritchard 
 

BURGLARY IN FLORIDA 
 
When southern Florida resident Nathan Radlich's house was burgled 
recently, thieves ignored his wide screen plasma TV, his VCR, and even left 
his Rolex watch. What they did take, however, was a white box filled with a 
grayish-white powder.. (That's the way the police report described it.) 
 
A spokesman for the Fort Lauderdale police said that it looked similar to 
high grade cocaine and they'd probably thought they'd hit the big time. 
 
Later, Nathan stood in front of numerous TV cameras and pleaded with the 
burglars: 'Please return the cremated remains of my sister, Gertrude. She 
died three years ago.' 
 
The next morning, the bullet-riddled corpse of a local drug dealer known as 
Hoochie Pevens was found on Nathan's doorstep. The white box was there too; 
about half of Gertrude's ashes remained. 

 
Scotch taped to the box was this note which said: "Hoochie sold us the 
bogus blow so we wasted Hoochie. Sorry we snorted your sister. No hard 
feelings. Have a nice day." 

And you thought California was the land of fruits and nuts 

Visitors & Apologies for 14th June 2018   

Visitors 

Nil 

 

Leave of Absence: 

Robert  Lau 

 

Apologies 

Phillip Brook 

Doug Garner 

Jiji Lee 

We are grateful to: Rotary Club of North Sydney Supporters 




